
Bucks for Books Raffle Remnder 
Drawing on February 5, 2022 

 

 

 

Now is the time to either purchase or sell your 5 raffle tickets.  With less than 4 weeks 

remaining before the big drawing we still have more than 550 tickets left to sell.  Please find the 

envelope you were given containing your Bucks for Books tickets.  Fill them out and turn them 

in to the office with your check, cash or credit card!  Tuition is low, and is kept low, because of 

this fundraising requirement.  The money must be raised one way or another – remember there 

was a minimal tuition increase this year, not even to meet Cost of Living Adjustments (this 

means that while expenses for educating our children rose, income to the school did not).  

Tuition rates this low cannot be sustained if we do not all work together to raise these funds.   

 

Remember selling or buying 5 tickets enters your name in the tuition credit raffle for 2022/2023 

school year.  Again, we have less than one month to accomplish our goals and every family in 

this OLH community must make the commitment to make this happen. WE CAN DO THIS!! 
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